
 

 

January 13, 2014 

Moultonborough Heritage Commission 
Moultonborough Town Hall 

 

 

 

Present: Ashjian, Beadle, Borrin, Charest  

Excused: Larson, Worthen  

 

 

Chair Cristina Ashjian called the meeting to order at 5:30 PM, and the Minutes of the November 

18, 2013 meeting were approved without changes. The Commission reviewed the draft annual 

HC report for 2013, which will be included in the Moultonborough Annual Report published in 

March.  A donation from the Benjamin Moore Company ‘Your Main Street Matters’ program 

(via Aubuchon Hardware) was gratefully acknowledged and deposited into the Heritage Fund. 

 

The Commission received an update on the Taylor Property Use Committee from Mark Borrin, 

who chaired the short-term committee charged with identifying potential uses of the property. 

The Taylor Property Use Committee Report is available on the town website.  Commission 

members briefly discussed the status of the Moultonborough Grange Hall, barn easements, the 

activities of the MPIC and the Planning Board’s upcoming Master Plan Vision Retreat (1/29). 

 

The NHPA ‘Seven to Save’ mentoring retreat will be held on Friday, January 17
th

 in Concord.  

The next Heritage Commission meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 12
th

 at 5:30 PM. 

 

 

Motion: Ed moved to adjourn at 6:30 PM; Mark seconded.  Motion carried – unanimously. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jean Beadle, Secretary, Heritage Commission 


